



Dear Excellency,

I extend our warmest welcome to Excellencyon the occasion of the 25th anniversary. I am grateful for your presence and support. Thank you for taking your time to be with us and making this event memorable to our students, staff, administratory council members, and people of Chiang Rai. We touly hope that you have a memorable time and we look forward to a Suture collaboration with you.

Sincerely Yours,

Matchima Naradisom

Asst. Prof. Dr. Matchima Naradisorn

President of Mae Fah Luang University